
G-CAT Board Meeting 12/15/2013 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 Vic Evans 
 Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� November minutes approved. 
 

� We reviewed the financials.  Revenue for November was $37,752 compared to 
$37,585 last year.  Profits for November was -19,975 compared to -20,913 last 
year.  This year was a little better than last year which was good. 
 

� The retaining wall repairs on #2 will be done in January or February (allow 
contractor to specify for lower cost). 

 
�  Removal of dead trees will happen the end of January.  

 
� Meeting adjourned. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


